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SUBJECT:  

Approve Final Acceptance for the Manhole Lining Project, Bid Number 1580, CIP Project No. S0030 for 

Maintenance and Authorize Filing the Notice of Completion. (Ward 1-Barron, Ward 4-Chericho) (For Possible 

Action) 

REQUESTED BY: 

Dale Daffern, Director, Public Works 

WARD: 

1 - Mayor Pro Tempore Barron 

4 - Councilman Cherchio 

RECOMMENDATION OR RECOMMEND MOTION:  

That City Council approve the Final Acceptance for Maintenance and Authorize Filing the Notice of 

Completion. 

FISCAL IMPACT:   

AMOUNT: None  

EXPLANATION: N/A 

ACCOUNT NUMBER:  

N/A 

STAFF COMMENTS AND BACKGROUND INFORMATION:  

The Manhole Lining Project rehabilitated close to 60 sanitary sewer manholes ranging in depths from 5 to 30 

feet by applying industry approved coatings. The manholes were located along Washburn Rd, Statz Street, 

Donovan Way, Clayton Street, Camino Eldorado Parkway, and Centennial Parkway. This Project was funded 

by the State of Nevada Clean Water State Revolving Fund. 

 

At the December 18, 2019 meeting, City Council awarded the construction contract for the Manhole Lining 

Project to Olson Precast Company in the amount of $428,100. 

 

The project was completed on time with a construction cost of $366,550, and is ready for final acceptance.  

Upon final acceptance of the Project, the Notice of Completion will be signed by the Mayor and recorded at 

the Office of the County Recorder.   

 

As per the contract, the contractor is required to guarantee the work for one year, effective September 17, 

2020. 

 

 

 


